
CIRCULAR LETTER 2878 – JULY 19, 2001

TO:  Members of the Bureau

FROM:  Richard Colvin

RE:  Limousine Companies – Classification Assignment

There has been much confusion over the proper classification to be used for limousine
companies over the past several years.  Some feel code 7370 was proper because that was the
code used in the NCCI states.  Others use 7382 and still others use 7380.

Prior to the creation of code 7370, these insureds had been assigned to code 7380 Drivers,
Chauffeurs and their Helpers NOC Commercial.  When code 7370 Taxicab Co. – All Other
Employees & Drivers was introduced, it included ambulance service companies and limousine
companies in the NCCI states.  Eventually in Wisconsin, limousine companies were assigned to
code 7370 while ambulance service companies continued to be assigned to code 7380.

After review, it was determined that limousine companies do not have the same exposure as
taxicabs.  Therefore, effective 7-1-01 limousine companies will be assigned to code 7380,
applicable to new and renewal business only.
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